
Dear Sirs,

I want to voice my strong support of the Proposed Mark for Sexually Oriented Spam, Project No. P044405.
I find the unwanted intrusion of such unsolicited email into my inbox to be highly objectionable, and I am
also greatly concerned about the possibility of such unsolicited sexually oriented spam landing in the email
box of a child. I have received email that purports to empower body parts to do things that I don’t want my
child KNOWING about – much less doing. The most repulsive email I received contained streaming
images of a nude woman with a horse. She was not riding the horse. Out of decency I will not describe
what I saw. Suffice it to say that I have never gone to internet sites that might contain such garbage and
have never placed orders for such merchandise and/or material using the internet, email, or any OTHER
sort of mail. If I can receive unsolicited email such as this, why can’t a child receive it as well? 

Why can’t YOUR child receive it?

It is my fervent hope that, if such a regulation were promulgated, internet providers would be able to
improve their junk mail filtering capacity to allow users to elect to prevent this from happening. Certainly
this regulation is a vital step in that direction.

Please exert your authority to ensure that we are protected from such objectionable and unsolicited email.

Sincerely,

Suzanne N. Roth
NC 


